
Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope this week’s newsletter finds you well. It has been another wonderful week at St. Saviour’s. Spring is really in the air -
the daffodils beneath the great oak at the school entrance 

I am delighted to say that this week we submitted two collaborative artworks for the Royal Academy Young Artist
Competition 2025. The first piece, Kaleidoscope of Nature is a vibrant celebration of the natural world. The second piece,
Don’t Put Me In A Box, is a powerful exploration of identity, ambition and self-expression. I am sure you will join me in
congratulating all of our young artists. Of course, this commitment to artistic collaboration extends beyond competitions
and is a fundamental part of our school’s creative journey.

 

As many of you will know, at St. Saviour’s we are hugely proud of our ‘Big Art’ art trail. The trail encompasses the whole
school and along the way large collaborative artworks created by the children are displayed. In the Autumn term, many of
you were able to see the trail for yourselves at our evening of art and conversation. We are always looking to add artworks
to this trail and I am delighted to inform you that children in Reception and Year 1 will soon embark on two new projects. 

Over the coming weeks, children in Reception will visit the art hut in small groups to create a collaborative piece based on
the work of Vincent Van Gogh and his sunflower series from 1889. The children will use a mix of mediums (paints and inks) to
create a layered 3D piece. Children in year 1, meanwhile, will create an artwork inspired by the painting, ‘Sky Bird’ by Rene
Magritte. The children will create birds which will be used in the larger collaborative piece. To create this work, the children
will have the opportunity to learn a range of techniques that include watercolour wash, paint sponging and blending. We
will, of course, share photographs of the pieces as soon as our artists are satisfied that they are complete! 

This week, we had a fantastic time celebrating World Book Day, with the children dressing as their favourite characters. The
enthusiasm and love for reading were truly inspiring—thank you for your support!

Finally, thank you for your continuing commitment to attendance. It makes a huge difference. This week our attendance was
95%. 

I would like to close this newsletter with words from Ephesians 4:32 “Be kind and compassionate to one another,
forgiving each other, just as in Christ God forgave you”



WORLD BOOK DAY
2025



STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 
Indigo & Robyn 

Year 2 
Mac & Milo

Year 4 
George & Stanley

Year 5 
Nadia & Bethany

Year 3 
Nia & Ada

Year 6
Charis & Milan P

Reception 
David & Robert



PROGRESS CUP WINNERS
A huge well done & Maxwell, Cierra & Elsie who are this week's

Progress Cup winners! 

 KS1 
Cierra Y2

KS2
Elsie Y5

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
Well done to

Y3 Rosa Parks
100%

& 
Y5 Blue - Mrs Morris

98.61%
who have won the attendance mascots

this week.

PRESENTATION WINNERS

Isaac Y3 Ingrid Y6

EYFS
Maxwell RMLK



Well done to Marley, Cierra, Kevin, Mac, Quincy,
Bethany H, Rodi, Ozan  who have collected 5 value

cards for consistently showing our school values.

VALUE CARD AWARDS 
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